
Public Bill # 957         Senate 

            Bill # 73239     House 

I am in favor of the Tribal(MMCT) gaming facility proposal to be located in  

East Windsor, CT.   

The Tribal Nations Indian gaming facilities have contributed to our States revenue 

stream for over 20-25 years.  Their gaming resorts have added to our existing 

vacation destination tourism market place, along with creating thousands of jobs 

within the State of Connecticut.  

Mashantucket Pequots and the Mohegans are excellent contributors in the State.   

We can not afford to lose the 25% of gaming revenue from both tribes if the state 

chooses to entertain other gaming operators outside Connecticut.   

Thank you for your consideration. 

Fran Becher 

Hartford County Resident. 

 

 

  

 

 

 


